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LILRC 12th Annual Conference:

The theme for the Conference on Libraries and the Future is -
  "The Infomation Commons:  Delivering Library Service in a Virtual World"

Schedule - Thurs., Oct. 16 6:00 - 9:30 pm, dinner with speaker Amy Goodman
Fri., Oct. 17 8:30 am - 4:00 pm, speakers:  Michael Malinconico (EBSCO professor of 

Library Science, U. of Alabama), Howard Besser (professor UCLA School of Education & Information), 
Mary K. Chelton (professor Queens College), Charles McClure (professor Florida State School of 
Information Studies)

Registration forms are in a folder marked LILRC Conference on Maryanne's work area.  Deadline for 
registration is Monday, Sept. 26th.  Please complete a travel request prior to submitting your registration 
form.  As it is in Oakdale at Dowling College there is no need to list travel expenses, only registration.

PROPOSAL FOR APARTMENTS ON BROOKHAVEN LAB PROPERTY :

The Library has been asked to post the following information.  Any interested faculty or staff should 
contact Germaine....... the Provost's Office would like to obtain a general assessment of the level of 
interest in this proposal.  

Brookhaven National Lab has received DOE approval for sending a project to build apartments on their 
land out to bid.  .... Performance Specifications require that units be provided with the latest design 
concepts in order to create pleasant interiors, with up-to-date appliances, similar or comparable to 
housing complexes being created in the towns and villages surrounding BNL.  We are also requiring a 
variety of exterior treatments, setbacks, and roof lines, so as to create an interesting and pleasant series 
of connected residential apartments.  Aesthetic enhancements such as  common areas, courtyards, play 
areas and pedestrian walkways will also be included in the project.  

BNL is currently charging $1,075/month for a single bedroom unit, $1,265/month for a two
bedroom unit, $1,495/month for a three bedroom unit, and $1,625/month for a four bedroom unit.  We can 
anticipate that the new units will be somewhat higher.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:



We are looking forward to sheetrocking on Friday, Sept. 12.  The house is in Bellport and the 
ground-breaking already took place!  It is a great way to work along side other staff in an informal setting.  
The full day is 9:00 - 3:00 with a break for lunch.  If you choose to work the full day then lunch is provided.  
Last year we worked in the morning and some of us returned to work in the afternoon - sheetrocking could 
be dusty so a change of clothes might be necessary if returning to work.  Whatever time you are at the 
site is charged to your leave.

Let me know by mid August if you can join the Library crew !  Thank you!




